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The Macomb Area Chamber of Commerce has created a dedicated website to provide
local business operations, state and local information, and health notifications to assist
you and the business community during the transition this unprecedented pandemic. We
will update this list as new information is available.

As we move within our respective Restore Illinois phase, area businesses will be able to
remain open under specific circumstances. To help you and your business, the Chamber
has compiled a resource page of Business Guidance for Safely Reopening During
COVID-19. As guidelines change we will regularly update the information.

Please note, that we are not government experts, lawyers, or bankers; however, we will
certainly do our best to connect you the vital resources that you need at this time. If there
is anything missing, please let us know and we will see to it that you get the appropriate

information. Thank you.

Visit our Website

Restore Illinois

As McDonough County remains
in Phase 4 of the Restore Illinois
plan, we invite you to visit the
links below to keep up on the
latest information and resources.
To assist businesses and
employers with continuing to
implement the safety guidelines
and to ensure safety in the
workplace, the State of Illinois -
Illinois Department of Commerce and Economic Opportunity (DCEO) has developed a
business toolkit complete with signage, training checklists, and other resources to ensure
business and activities are conducted in accordance with the latest public health
recommendations.
Phase guidelines are broken down by industry and several of them may directly apply to
your respective business or organization. These are intended to be a general set of rules
and may need to be further personalized to fit your employees and work environment.

The DCEO has updated their FAQ document for Phase 4 with additional
information. Please continue to check their website as they are frequently updating
information. All of the Phase 4 guidance can be found here and at the links below.  

FAQ Macomb Area Chamber DCEO

With COVID-19 spread in every region of the state, all 11 regions have moved into Tier 3,
which went into effect November 20, 2020 at 12:01 am. The state is committed to listening



to public health experts and following the science to keep people safe. Tier 3 builds on the
Resurgence Mitigation Plan first released in July to suppress the spread of the virus and
ensure hospitals do not become overrun. This new tier aims to limit gatherings and
encourages people to stay home to the greatest extent possible, while permitting some
industries to remain open at significantly reduced capacities with proper safety measures
in place.The new mitigation requirements to combat the surge of COVID-19 across Illinois
are as follows. For more details, view the link below.

Tier 3



It's time to Get Your Game On! Through December 20, 2020 you have the chance to play
SUPPORT MACOMB LOCAL-OPOLY presented by the Macomb Area Chamber of
Commerce! With dozens of local businesses participating, you get to have some fun, while
supporting local places to eat, shop, and play as you enjoy all the ways to
#keepitinmacomb! Hit one side of the board or sweep them all for the chance to win big!
The more you shop, the more you can win! Wanna play? Find your game board at the link
below or get one at The Macomb Area Chamber Office Ready, set, go!

To Play



Ready to get rewarded for shopping local? Simply spend $200 supporting your favorite
"non-essential" Macomb retail businesses, turn in your receipt to the City of Macomb by
January 4, and get a sweet reward. Please note, this program is being run by the City of
Macomb and gift certificates cannot be picked up at the Chamber office.

To Play

Executive Director Letter

Hello Chamber Members,

We finally made it to the end of 2020. This has



been a tough year for so many, with more downs
than there were ups. With the holidays
approaching, I hope you all have found something
to find joy in. I for one am grateful for my family and
our time together. I am grateful that we are all
healthy, fed, clothed, and warm. I wish you and
yours all the same this season and pray that 2021
will bring with it a new dawn. With several vaccines
on the horizon, it feels as though we can see the
light at the end of the tunnel. Please continue to be
vigilant with mask wearing, hand washing, and
social distancing until a vaccine can be rolled out
for everyone.

Also, I know it goes without saying with this crowd,
but I am going to say it anyway… Please SHOP LOCAL as much as possible this holiday
season.

There is still money available through the Business Interruption Grants (BIG) Program, so
head over to their website to apply. They are offering webinars to help business owners
navigate the process, so if you are unsure how to apply please register for one of them
through the links below.

As always, contact me at any time by emailing lauren@macombareachamber.com or
calling the Chamber office at (309) 837-4855. I always welcome your questions,
comments, and concerns.

Lauren
Executive Director

Email Lauren

Marketing Director Letter

Hello,

So we've reached the last month of
the year and I am certain many of
you are ready to kiss 2020 goodbye
(or something far more violent) and
pretend it never happened. This
year introduced us to
"unprecedented, new normal,
essential, the 'rona", and so many
other pandemic buzzwords that we
hope we don't have to use ever again. Many have chalked the last 12 months up to a



bummer year, both personally and professionally - simply categorizing bad moments as
"so 2020!"

While 2020 definitely knocked us back a bit, made us rearrange a lot, kept us on our toes,
and left us generally confused most of the time - it was still a good year.

What? Really? Seriously? Yes, it was still a good year.

Don't believe me? Humor me. Sit down. Make a list of all the things you’ve accomplished
this year, big and small, in the midst of a global pandemic and statewide uprisings —
opened a business, had a baby, won an award, started a new job, discovered a new
hobby, found love, got a new pet, cleared out your DVR, spent more time with your kids.
Whatever it is that you did in 2020, honor your wins.

Maybe despite it all, you had a very blessed year, and you held it all in because you knew
those around you were suffering and you didn't want to rub it in. Honor your wins.

Maybe you had new milestones and the usual people who help you celebrate simply
couldn't be there with you. Honor your wins.

Maybe you had a pandemic epiphany and you decided to follow your dream, finally care
for yourself, or simply spend more quality time with the ones right in your own house.
Honor your wins.

Maybe you had a hard time for a bit and watched as your friends, neighbors, and the
community rallied around you to lift up your spirits, keep your business afloat, and provide
the means for one more paycheck. Honor your wins.

Because while a lot of local events, classes, conferences, sports, worship services, etc.
were canceled in 2020 (and probably in 2021) - there is a lot of good right in our
community that the pandemic simply can't cancel - friendship, reading, music, imagination,
conversations, kindness, hope, and always love. Our town is full of people who, despite it
all, are living, working, and playing to make Macomb a happier place to call home; for both
themselves and their neighbors. And you get to be one of them. How lucky are you?
Honor your wins.

As we slide into the holidays whatever they look like for you, we hope you find the joy and
magic in the season. We will keep coming up with ideas to help you live and love local. We
welcome you to share yours with us at any time. And if I can be of any help, personally or
professionally, I'd love to talk to you via email at shay@macombareachamber.com or
schedule an office time. Thank you.

Be well and be well to others.

Shay Holland
Marketing Director

Email Shay





The City of Macomb

The City of Macomb is actively working with several local
agencies and state authorities to provide the clearest and most
up-to-date information for all citizens. To find a list of resources,
visit their website.

City of Macomb Mayor Mike Inman is also routinely sharing
COVID-19 updates via a series of YouTube videos which can be
viewed on Facebook and via the City of Macomb YouTube
channel.

City of Macomb - Website

City of Macomb - YouTube



McDonough District Hospital

McDonough District Hospital is working with the McDonough
County Health Department, McDonough County Emergency
Services, and the City of Macomb during the COVID-19 crisis

For the latest updates and specifics on screening hours, visitor
restrictions, and health safety practices please view the MDH
website below.

MDH.org

McDonough County Health Department
Working directly with McDonough District Hospital and the City of
Macomb, the McDonough County Health Department is actively
working to update the community on confirmed COVID-19 cases
and provide contact tracing and health resource information. The
latest numbers for McDonough County are provided at the website
below:



Health Department



CDC.gov



Business Assistance

Business grants and loans
Under the direction of Governor JB
Pritzker, the Illinois Department of
Commerce and Economic Opportunity
is working with partners to launch
emergency assistance programs for
Illinois small businesses. These initiatives include Illinois Small Business Emergency Loan
Fund, and Downstate Small Business Stabilization Program, Small Business
Administration Disaster loans, Economic Injury Disaster Loans Advance Grants, and
Paycheck Protection Programs.

We will continue to email the latest business resource updates to you as they are
available. We urge you to research your options carefully; however, note that many of
these resources are time sensitive and require applications be submitted by set state and
federal deadlines.
For business assistance resources, please visit our website.

Macomb Area Chamber

Business Interruption Grant (BIG)
There is still over $100 million left of
business assistance available.
Join the Illinois Department of Commerce
& Economic Opportunity (DCEO) for a
webinar and get all the information about
the Business Interruption Grant (BIG).
Grants have been reserved for rural communities in the State of Illinois to help
small/medium sized businesses survive these challenging times. Learn how to apply and
what's required to quality. There will be the option to ask questions with trained
professionals after the program.

Join one of these events by clicking on your preferred link below:
December 2: 10 am
Event address for attendees: December 2
December 4: 9 am
Event address for attendees: December 4
December 10: 2 pm
Event address for attendees: December 10.

DCEO

Outdoor Dining Grant Program
The City of Macomb announced a new $200,000
Outdoor Dining Grant Program. The program will



reimburse local restaurant, bar, and café owners
up to $10,000 for expenses related to outdoor
seating needs between March 1-Dec. 30, 20020.
Initial deadline for applications: December 7 by 3
pm. All eligible businesses within the City of
Macomb are encouraged to apply. Program
Guidelines can found via the City of Macomb.

City of Macomb

Announcements & Opportunities

WIU to appoint new president
The Western Illinois University Board of Trustees voted
unanimously on November 16 to appoint Dr. Guiyou Huang,
President of Edinboro University of Pennsylvania, as the
University's 12th president, effective January 1, 2021.

"It is an honor and a privilege to be selected as the 12th president
of Western Illinois University," Dr. Huang said. "I appreciate the
Board's and search committee's confidence in my abilities to lead
this great institution, as well as the faculty, staff, students, alumni
and many others who took part in the interview process. I am
excited to meet everyone in person, to work with the Board, the
University and regional communities, and to lead Western Illinois University forward."

WIU

MDH names new VP of foundation
McDonough District Hospital announced the hiring of Becky
Paulsen as Vice President of the MDH Foundation. Paulsen will direct
all fundraising efforts for the hospital.
Paulsen brings more than 35 years of fundraising and executive
leadership experience to MDH in Macomb and the surrounding area.

 

“It is an honor and a privilege to be serving as the Vice President for
the McDonough District Hospital Foundation. Having been in the
community for several years, I've been impressed by the community
outreach done by the MDH Foundation and its many loyal supporters
and donors,” said Paulsen. “I look forward to working with the hospital leadership team as
we move forward during these unprecedented times.”

MDH Foundation

YMCA CEO to retire
The Board of Directors of the YMCA of McDonough County
announced that CEO Carla Teslicka will retire on December
31, 2020, concluding a distinguished 34-year career with
the YMCA.

Teslika states, "The goal of the Y is always to strive to help
improve the lives of others and make a difference in the
community. I thank everyone for this amazing opportunity.
It has been a wonderful way to spend a lifetime."



YMCA

Goodwill receives program grant
Goodwill of Central Illinois has been
awarded a $15,000 grant from the
Community Foundation of Central Illinois to
be used for client assistance in its
Employment Program.

Goodwill’s Employment Program provides a
free, holistic approach to finding
employment for its participants. A major
component of the program is Goodwill’s
relationships with hundreds of local
employers. This coupled with computer skills
training, assistance in resume writing, and soft skills training provides a solid base for
anyone looking for employment.

Goodwill

Local fundraiser shatters record
The Humane Society of McDonough
County Brix Challenge 2020, featuring
donations from the community, shattered
the record of all six previous years’
challenges, bringing in $18,847. For the
seventh year animal-lovers in our area
rose to the fundraising challenge
presented by citizen Chris Brix, who
promised to match $1,000 in funds
raised from late September through Oct.
This year’s need has been greater than ever, with assistance to animals higher than
normal and fundraisers severely limited due to COVID-19. The donations will go to the
direct care, adoptions, and fostering of local animals.

Humane Society

Funds raised for park improvements
The Macomb Park District partnered
with the Old Dairy in a dog treat
fundraiser which raised $268 for the Dog
Park Relocation/Expansion element of
the Patton Park Project. The Macomb
Park District Patton Park Project is a
proposed development which includes
multiple new recreational and play
features, beautification efforts, natural
restoration initiatives, and several
opportunities for individuals and families
to get involved in its completion.

Macomb Park District



Free Training Questions Compliance



Reading List Dr. Adams Dr. Welsch

To Give



Share Your News

Calendar of Events

Welcome to November 2020. While your local events may not be exactly the same, there
is still plenty happening online and in person (with proper social distancing). You will find
this calendar in the newsletter each month, on social media, on our website, and in print in
our office.
As a FREE member benefit, we invite you to send your events to us for our online/print
calendar. Whether virtual or in person, we want to help get the word out about the new
ways you are helping us all #keepitnmacomb!



December 2020 Calendar



Submit Your Events

Member Renewals

Thank you to our members
who have continued their
annual investment with the
Macomb Area Chamber of
Commerce in the month of
November 2020. Your support of the local business community is critical, now more than
ever, as we look forward to working with you to serve as a platform that provides
opportunities for growth and development for your organization and the Macomb area. 



Macomb City Clerk



College of Business

and Technology

Cory Clem

Foundation



Western Illinois University

WIU and COVID-19
Western Illinois University is continuing to closely
monitor the Coronavirus. This is an evolving
situation, and updates are available from the
Illinois Department of Public Health and the
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
(CDC), including updated Travel Notices for
countries with community transmission. The
University's Pandemic Preparedness and
Response Committee is following guidelines from the U.S. Centers for Disease Control
(CDC), the Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH), and national, regional, and local
medical providers. They have set up their own webpage, which is intended to provide
information about COVID-19 and the University's response and actions.
​Visit the university website for more information.

WIU



Spoon River College

Spoon River College has created a
dedicated website to provide updates and
information on the controlled reopening of
their campus locations to students, staff,
and the general public.
For details on business operations with
complete safety guidelines, please visit their
website.

SRC



Macomb Public Schools

As the Macomb Public School District and the Regional Office of
Education move forward into the 2020 school year, we invite you to
visit the websites below to follow the latest on education options,
guidelines, and resources for parents and educators.

Mac 185 ROE 26

Become a New Member



Become a Chamber Member



MNB



Job Postings

With several industries and career opportunities in our region, the Job Postings section on
the Macomb Area Chamber website has become a one-stop shop for posting and finding
quality positions and ideal candidates right in the immediate area. You can find these job
openings and more on our website below.

To Apply

Bilingual Domestic Violence Advocate/Counselor
The Western Illinois Regional Council-Community Action Agency
has the following employment opportunity available within its
Victim Services Department.
Essential Functions: Under the supervision of the Victim Services
Director, the Bilingual DV Advocate/Counselor is responsible to
work primarily with individuals who are Spanish speaking for the
legal advocacy elements of the Domestic Violence Program,
including crisis counseling, IDVA legal advocacy, civil, and
criminal legal advocacy, institutional advocacy, community education, and professional
training. This position provides DV counseling services primarily to this underserved
population, including in-person and group counseling. Periodic on-call hotline duty on a
rotational basis is a function of the position.
Requirements: Bachelor’s degree in counseling, social work, or psychology and two years’
work experience preferred in the social work profession or a combination of
education/experience in a related field. Applicants attaining a Bachelor’s degree in the
above field of studies in December 2020 will also receive consideration. Bilingual;
bicultural applicants preferred. Candidate must be highly organized, work well under
stress, possess basic computer/word processing skills, and understand/maintain client
confidentiality as required by law.
Compensation: A competitive salary and fringe benefits package is provided including
profit sharing, generous vacation, sick and personal leave accruals, and 100% employer
paid premiums for employee health, dental, and vision insurance.
Process: To be considered for this career opportunity, submit a cover letter and resume
with 3 references to Ms. Tracy Camden, Executive Director, Western Illinois Regional
Council, 133 West Jackson, Macomb, Illinois, 61455, or email to wirc@wirpc.org
Applications will be accepted until the position is filled. No phone calls please. Equal
Opportunity Employer

To Apply



Submit Yours

Ribbon Cutting



Free Range:The Ambassador Committee of the Macomb Area Chamber of Commerce
held a ribbon cutting on November 17 for long-standing Chamber member, Free Range
Yoga and Community Wellness Center (118/122 N. Lafayette Street) who recently
welcomed Colby Edmonson, an International Sport Science Association Certified Personal
Trainer. Edmonson received his Bachelor of Arts Degree with a focus in Kinesiology from
Western Illinois University. Free Range Yoga & Community Wellness Center offers a
variety of classes to help people of all abilities reduce pain, move better, and improve their
mental health. For a full list of virtual classes and training sessions, visit their website.

Free Range



Schedule Now



To Apply



Chamber Member Spotlight

For those of you who have been with us for years, you may remember a little feature
called "The Spotlight." In response to recent events, we are ready to celebrate all things
local with you, our members, by giving you this space for FREE to highlight all the hard
work, dedication, and passion that you pour into your business or organization. We will
feature one (or a few) members as a way to support all the cool ways that you

This month we are highlighting the Chamber Gift Certificate Program, because our
members work hard every day to give you the best local experience possible and we want
you to be able to take advantage of all the cool products, services, and experiences
available right in your own community. Find a complete list of participating businesses
right here and on our website all year.

Gift Certificates To Order



To Feature Your Business







Digital Directory
You can now view a digital copy of the 2020-2021 Macomb
Area Community Guide & Business Directory under the
Visitors tab on our website. Full of great ways to help you
and your business #keepitinmacomb!

Visit our website



Facebook Instagram

Macomb Area Chamber of Commerce
214 North Lafayette Street
Macomb, Illinois 61455
(309) 837-4855
www.macombareachamber.com
info@macombareachamber.com


